
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Now hiring:  Part time bookkeeper/office manager for 

St. Ann’s Parish, Doniphan.  Approximately 20 hours a 

week.  Do you have bookkeeping & office skills, an eye for 

details, and a friendly personality?  If you are interested in 

this position, please send resume to St. Ann’s Catholic 

Church, PO Box 407, Doniphan, NE  68832.  Full job 

description available upon request. 

 
Fatima & Tomorrow Day of Reflection 

October 28 at 1:00 p.m. 
Holy Cross Chapel 

14th & North Pine, Hastings 
To register, call 402-469-5149 or go to 

www.stceciliahastings.com  
 

Pope’s October Prayer Intention 
That all workers may receive respect and protection 

of their rights, and that the unemployed may 
receive the opportunity to contribute to the 

common good. 
 
 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Great Desires, Humility, and Peace 
Contempt – and indifference even more than contempt – 
is hard to accept.  We must swallow the bitter fall of being 
left aside as insignificant white the idol of self is obliged to 
bow its head.  But in this taste of death for our nature, 
there is also a taste of divine life, because it is in the 
measure that we die to ourselves that we live in God, that 
Jesus takes a greater place in us. 
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

 

CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

CCD Classes:  Oct. 18 - Cancelled 
CYO:  First class – October 22 after Mass 

 

PRE-SCHOOL Class: Next class is October 22.   
 

You’re invited to the next Quest Retreat  freshmen and 
sophomores in high school. Rooted in the love of God, Others, 
and Ourselves, we  learn to live in JOY! Quest #34 will be 
November 4-5, 2017 at St. Stephen Church in Lawrence, NE.  For 
more information: www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/quest .  
  
Juniors and Seniors—Come on a TEC Retreat!  Take a weekend 
for yourself as an opportunity to encounter Christ with other 
teens.  The next retreat is Nov. 17—19 In McCook, NE.  For more 
info or to register:  www.lincolndiocese.org/retreats/tec . 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Sacred Heart Catholic Church 
 

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

October 15, 2017 
 

100 W Pine Street 
Kenesaw, NE  68956 

 

Parish Mailing Address: 
P O Box 407, Doniphan NE  68832 

Office:  402-845-2707; Rectory:  402-845-4477 
Father’s Phone: 402-326-5168 

e-mail address:  stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.sacredheartkenesaw.org 

Office Hours Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30am 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 
 

 
CONFESSIONS: 2nd Wed. of Month: Oct. 11, 4:45-5:15 pm 

 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS: 
 
 

 
Sunday (Oct. 22nd)   11:00 am  Pro Populo 
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STEWARDSHIP:    (10/8/17) 

 

Adult:           $2,540.02   Weekly Budget:                $772.31 
Plate:                $49.00   YTD Budget:                $11,584.65 
Children:               $2.00   YTD Actual:                   $8,125.22 
Bldg Maint.         $--------  YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)  (3,459.43)   
TOTAL:          $2,591.02 
 

 

Thank you for your donations! 
 

 
If you would like to have a Mass offered for 
yourself or a loved one, please contact the 
office as soon as possible.  The usual stipend in 
the Diocese of Lincoln is $10 however,  

Fr. Sughroue will gladly offer Mass without an offering.  
Envelopes are available in the vestibule. 

 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS  

TO THE PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

 
Who except God can give you peace?  Has the world ever 

been able to satisfy the heart?              - St. Gerard Majella 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

APOLOGIES for not getting the bulletins and Bishop’s 
Appeal for Vocations to you last week.   

I realized Fr. Pfeiffer did not have Sacred Heart’s items 
several minutes after he had left. Mea culpa!  

 
 

Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations 
This weekend we will finish the  
Bishop’s Appeal for Vocations.   

Please take the time to fill out your card after Mass.   
You may give your donation at this time 

 or do it on-line.   
Thank you for your generosity  

in helping ensure there are priests for the future. 
 
 
2-Day UNBOUND Conference:  Participants will learn about 
Unbound through live presentations & videos and how it 
teaches 5 simple “keys” to break the chains of emotional,  
spiritual and mental bondage and unlock the doors to 
freedom. Join us at St. Vincent de Paul’s Parish-
Seward, NE Friday, October 20th- 6-9pm & Saturday, 
October 21st - 8-5pm. The event is free & registration is 
required. Please register at: 
www.lincolndiocese.org/unbound 
 
 
 

Mother-Daughter Chastity program Nov 12th 2-4:30 

@ John XXIII.  The program explores God's special 

gift of human fertility and becoming a woman.  Cost is 

$20/child or $30/family (non-refundable).  Reservations 

are required by November 5th. Space is limited. Please 

contact Jennifer Davis @ 402-261-6375 

or jmdavis17@gmail.com to register, forms may also 

be available on the back table. 
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Envelopes for All Soul’s Intentions were mailed in 

your packets and can also be found on the back table.  If 

you would like your loved ones remembered on All Souls 

Day, please place their names on the envelope and turn in 

before NOVEMBER 2. (Mass said at St. Ann’s.)  If you 

would like separate Masses said for those listed on your 

envelope, you may include Mass stipends in that 

envelope.   
     “It is therefore a holy and wholesome thought to pray 

for the dead, that they may be loosed from sins.”     

                              2 Mac 12:46 
 

Upcoming Retreats at Good Counsel Retreat House, Waverly: 

Fr. Craig Doty Oct. 20-22, "Jesus, Please Heal Me".  

Fr. Mark Czya Oct. 27-29, “Legion of Mary Retreat”. 

Register at www.goodcounselretreat.com. 

 
ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 

 
***Bulletin Error*** 

The next Altar Society Meeting will meet  
Nov. 8, 7:30 p.m. in the church hall,  

NOT Oct. 11 as stated in last week’s bulletin.  
Sorry for any confusion.   

All ladies of the parish are welcome to attend. 
 
 

      A collection container for the  
Annual Pro-Life Diaper Drive has been 
placed in the church entrance.  Sizes 4, 5 
and 6 are in great demand.  All diapers will 

be given to Catholic Social Services and Wellspring 
Pregnancy Center until the end of this month.   
Thank you for your donation from the Sacred Heart 
Altar Society. 

 

Ministry Assignments 
October 15 

Reader Jill Kimle 

Servers Will Gallagher / Will Belz 

Offertory Neel & Angela Keiser Family 

Ministry Assignments 
October 22 

Reader Matt/Mikayla Hurt 

Servers Jacob Weiler / Dalton Smith 

Offertory Marlin & Jill Kimle Family 
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